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World	Millwork	Alliance	Announces		

WMA	Annual	Convention	&	Tradeshow	Is	Postponed	Until	2021	

	

(New	Port	Richey,	Florida)	–	World	Millwork	Alliance	(WMA),	the	 leading	wholesale	distribution	
organization	dedicated	to	the	progression	and	prosperity	of	the	millwork	industry,	announced	the	
WMA	 2020	 Annual	 Convention	&	 Tradeshow	 has	 been	 postponed	 until	 2021.	 The	 location	will	
remain	 Mobile,	 AL,	 and	 the	 WMA	 website	 will	 be	 updated	 with	 the	 new	 dates.	 		
		

“Following	the	review	of	what	the	association	needs	to	accomplish	in	order	to	ensure	a	successful	
WMA	Annual	Convention	&	Tradeshow	event,	and	the	impact	of	COVID-19	on	millwork	businesses,	
and	the	event	and	trade	show	industry,	and	the	safety	of	our	members,	it	was	determined	to	hold	
the	event	until	2021,”	says	Rosalie	Leone,	WMA	President	&	CEO.		

	

WMA	is	evaluating	options	to	offer	virtual	content	in	October	2020.	Millwork	industry	professionals	
can	register	as	a	WMA	Newsletter	subscriber	and	receive	 information	about	the	association	and	
upcoming	events.		
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About	WMA	
Established	 in	 1963,	World	Millwork	 Alliance	 is	 the	 leading	 wholesale	 distribution	 organization	
dedicated	to	the	progression	and	prosperity	of	the	millwork	industry.		A	recognized	leader,	WMA	
serves	 to	 benefit	 its	 distributor,	 manufacturer	 and	 manufacturer	 representative	 members	 by	
providing	 networking,	 education,	 advocacy	 and	 leadership.	 For	 more	 information,	 visit	
www.WorldMillworkAlliance.com	or	contact	WMA	Headquarters	at	727.372.3665.	
		

Contact:		
Jill	LoCascio,	Marketing	&	Public	Relations	Specialist		
Mktg@WorldMillworkAlliance.com	

https://worldmillworkalliance.com/contact-us/

